ASSOCIATES OF

CAPE COD

B INCORPORATED

Specialists in Endotoxin and Glucan Detection

December 7, 2017

Notification RE: Discontinuance of Pyrotell® GP5003-5. Please note, this is for your
information only. No action is required.

Dear Valued Customer:

Effective January 1, 2018, Associates of Cape Cod, Inc., (ACC) will discontinue
manufacturing the Pyrotell® Gel-Clot Formulation Multitest - 5 mL/vial (GP5003-5; 5
pack). Any remaining supply will be sold on a first-come, first-served basis. ACC
continues to offer and support a broad range of gel-clot products. A complete list of our
Pyrotell® gel-clot product line can be found on our website at www.acciusa.com.

For questions regarding this matter, please contact your local representative or call
Customer Service at 800-525-8378 (custservice@acciusa.com) for order inquiries. The
ACC Technical Service Department can be reached at 800-848-3248 or via email at
techservice@acciusa.com.

We greatly appreciate your business, and will continue to provide you with leading
endotoxin and glucan detection products, services and information, to meet your
current and future needs.

Sincerely,

7

Vann Jones
Senior Manager, Marketing
Associates of Cape Cod, Inc.
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